
 

  

  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                                    2nd September 2022       

Key Stage 2 Swimming Lessons 
The Year 5 children will be swimming for 12 sessions on a Monday morning from 12th 
September 2022 up to and including 5th December 2022. The Sports Centre policy requires 
all children to wear a swimming hat for lessons. Boys can wear either swimming trunks or 
swimming shorts, girls will need to wear a swimming costume which doesn’t necessarily 
need to be black or navy. If you don’t have a swimming hat then school will provide one for 
you.  
 
There is a voluntary contribution for these sessions which is £29.50. 
(As always this amount is a voluntary contribution. However all pupils must take part in this 
programme. If you have any problems with this please see Mrs Ellwood as soon as possible. 
If you hold a Dacorum discount card or are eligible for Pupil Premium funding then the 
voluntary contribution is reduced to £5.90.*) Please go into trips on your Arbor account to 
consent and make payment. 
Two parent volunteers are required each week to walk with the children to and from 
the swimming pool. If you are able to help on any of the days, please tick the boxes 
below. Mr Loczy  will place a rota on google classroom and via email. 
The swimming lesson is 10.30am – 11.00am and the children leave school at 9.45am 
and return at approximately 11.45am. 
Mr Lewis P.E. Coordinator 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
If you are able to help please complete the below and return to class teacher  
 
Y5 Swimming –12th September – 5th December 2022 
Child’s name………………………………………… 
 
Please tick box if you are able to help. 
 
12/09 19/09 26/09 03/10 10/10 17/10 31/10 07/11 14/11 21/11 28/11 05/12 
    

 
        

 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………… 
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